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May 21, 2025 
 
VIA EMAIL TO: exhibitalist@gmail.com 
 
Re: Attorney history 
 
Dear Mr. Armstrong 
 
This letter is in response to your request for a discipline history with The Florida Bar.  
James Lewis Wilkes, II was admitted to The Florida Bar on 08/29/1984, is currently a 
member in good standing and therefore permitted to practice law in Florida. He was 
ineligible to practice law from 3/17/2025 to 3/19/2025 due to a Continuing Legal 
Education delinquency. 
 
I trust this information will be of assistance to you.  If you have any questions regarding 
this correspondence, please call (850) 561-5839 or email LRInfo@floridabar.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Louis Lee 
Administrative Support 2 
Division of Lawyer Regulation 
The Florida Bar 
 
 


